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The Sun Valley General Improvement District is proud to announce the following promotions. By promoting from within 
the District Trustees stated their confidence in the knowledge, skill, abilities and professionalism of the recently appointed 
employees. Congratulations to all!

This year’s recreation season was a huge success. The season 
began with the annual Dive Into Summer with a free movie 
in the park and over $2,000 in donation prizes were raffled 
off. The Sun Valley Pool offered aquatics fun for the 8 week 
season, had 394 registered participants in youth swim lessons, 
offered 3 free swim days, courtesy of The Fink Family, Teresa 
Benitez-Thompson and developer DR Horton, and the pool 
was secured for several party reservations and large group 
visits. A Pool Party polished the season off with music, 
dancing, games and prizes. A BIG congratulations to the 
lifeguards who finished in 3rd place at the annual lifeguard 
competition and the Sun Valley Cal Ripken Little League 
who finished 2nd in the State Championship Game. Last, a 
Show & Shine event was held in late August at the Sun Valley 
Community Park. The District was thrilled to have such a 
busy season and thanks to all who patron the pool and parks. 

DISTRICT PROMOTIONS

RECREATION RECAP

On behalf of the District and the Sun Valley 
community, thank you to all of the aquatics staff 
for their commitment to provide a fun and safe 
place to recreate. 

Service Technician, Brad Baeckel, was 
promoted Field Supervisor.

Field Supervisor, Chris Melton, was 
promoted to Public Works Director.

Public Works Director, Jon Combs, 
was promoted to General Manager. 
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 October 11 District Board Meeting

 October 25 District Board Meeting

 October 26 Nevada Day – District Office Closed

 November 6 Election Day

 November 8 District Board Meeting

 November 10 Veterans Appreciation Breakfast

 November 12 Veterans Day – District Office Closed

 November 22 & 23 Thanksgiving – District Office Closed

 December 13 District Board Meeting

 December 24 Christmas Eve - District Office Closes at 1:00 P.M.

 December 25 Christmas – District Office Closed

 January 1 New Year’s Day – District Office Closed

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

IMPORTANT DATES

VETERANS APPRECIATION BREAKFAST

COMING SOON! 

Sun Valley will soon have a Middle School, 
Desert Skies, located at the North end of Sun 
Valley. Estimated open date is set for the 2019 
school year. As the community continues to 
grow, so does the housing market. Developer 
DR Horton is currently constructing Ladera 
Ranch Phase 1, a development of 105 new 
single family homes.

WINTERIZING YOUR HOME

ELECTION DAY 

The District reminds its customers to take 
measures this fall to winterize your home 
and help prevent freezing of pipes under 
your home as well as the exposed supply 
lines. For information on freezing pipes and 
winterization please visit www.svgid.com.

The District’s 9th Annual Veterans Event will be held on Saturday, November 
10, 2018 at the Neighborhood Center in the Sun Valley Community Park 
from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. and will include a free pancake breakfast, 
courtesy of Washoe County Human Services. Join us as we honor all 
veterans, active and non-active military, with a ceremony of thanks and 
recognition. Various veteran agencies will be present to provide much 
needed resources and information. The public is invited to attend, as well. 

Election Day is Tuesday, November 6, 2018, and 
along with several voting sites, the District will 

provide a voting site for those 
registered to vote at that 

precinct. To find out 
the location of your 
precinct, visit www.
washoecounty.us/

voters. 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!


